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STAFFING ARRANGEMENTS FOR TERM 4 

 
 

Dear Killara High School Parents and Carers,  
 
I am writing to advise that I have asked Mr Robin Chand to relieve as Principal of St 
Ives High School for a short period from the start of Term 4, and he has kindly 
agreed. 
 
A merit selection process is currently being undertaken to fill the Principal position at 
St Ives High School on a substantive basis. Whilst this process is in progress, Mr 
Chand will fill the role on a temporary basis.  
 
It is anticipated that this will only be for a matter of weeks, as once a new principal is 
appointed, arrangements will be made for them to commence as soon as possible. 
Mr Chand will then return to Killara High School.  
 
I understand that it is not an ideal situation but I am confident that the strong 
processes and practices at Killara High School will continue during this period. 
 
Mr Craig Date, Deputy Principal, will relieve as Principal of Killara High School. As 
you are aware, he has done so previously in Mr Chand’s absence. Mr Chand and Mr 
Date will remain in close contact.  
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Amber Gorrell 
Director Educational Leadership, The Forest Network 
19 September 2024 
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